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Director of SDD Intervention on Disaster-related Statistics Framework. 
 
SPC, on behalf of the Pacific member countries, wishes to express strong support toward the 
advancement of the Disaster-related Statistics Framework, knowing that the region is very much 
vulnerable to natural disaster and climate change. SPC has been a member of the Expert Group that 
developed this Framework and we will remain committed to its full implementation.  
 


